
“Here for our 40th Ruby wedding anniversary. Breakfast and lunch in the lookout every day with 
amazing views. We saw amazing sights of the sunset going down and the Ɵdes ebbing and flowing 
every day. We’re sorry to be leaving but we will return.” – The W Family, October 2022 
 
“LocaƟon is everything! Stunning views, stunning locaƟon and a lovely place to stay. Blessed with 
excellent weather but even on a rainy day, nothing spoils that view. Birds, seals and so much more. 
Will return one day for sure.” – The R Family, October 2022 
 
“What a special place. So sad to go, but we will be back! Loved eaƟng our meals while watching the 
sun set in the tower – what a view!” – L & P, September 2022 
 
“Our second year in a row here and just as special! Lovely walks and 2022 had sun and warmth!” – 
The J Family, August 2022 
 
“Have loved our stay here and had many enjoyable hours in the lookout. Lots of walks and even got 
in the sea for a swim!” – L & P, June 2022 
 
“Lovely Ɵme. Enjoyed viewing and eaƟng in the lookout. Very comfortable and relaxing. Would 
recommend to others!” – L & S, May 2022 
 
“Thank you for the welcome pack. Had a fantasƟc week, ate breakfast in the lookout and ended our 
day there too. Walked miles every day, thoroughly enjoyed our stay – we would love to come back!” 
– The C Family, May 2022 
 
“Amazing views from the lookout, even saw some seals! We recommend the Beach Café at Old 
Hunstanton (amazing cakes). We really enjoyed our stay, thanks!” – The R Family, April 2022 
 
“A beauƟful property in a fantasƟc locaƟon. The lookout was a definite favourite room no maƩer 
what Ɵme of day, but it was perfect for watching the amazing sunsets. We hope to visit again soon, 
thank you.” The G Family, April 2022 
 
“Arrived on Christmas Eve to a lovely, toasty warm house. The Christmas decoraƟons and mince pies 
were such a nice touch! The watch tower is the perfect place to while away Ɵme watching the Ɵde 
come or go, unwrap Christmas presents and have a cuppa. Great beach walks/runs even if it’s 
raining. Lots of nice places to eat like The Mariner, The Lodge and Thornham Deli. Would love to 
come again.” – The J Family, December 2021 
 
“Had an all too short 3 days here. Loved the views from the tower. Found the whole experience 
incredibly relaxing. Will definitely be back to enjoy more of this unique experience. Thank you so 
much for sharing this special property.” – The A Family, November 2021 
 
“Loved our winter stay – superb views and nice lounge. Hunstanton is wonderful so we visit oŌen 
and have always wanted to stay here. Absolutely great.” – K & S, November 2021 
 
“FantasƟc short stay, loved the sea views and beach walks. Spent lots of Ɵme in the watch tower, 
spectacular sunsets! We will be back again – just perfect.” – D, M, D & J, October 2021 
 
“We have loved staying here in the watch tower – experiencing every weather condiƟon from gale 
force winds to clear blue skies! Great walks and birdwatching too.” – J & D, October 2021 
 
 


